NOTICE
South Dakota Plumbing Commission

The State Plumbing Commission will hold a regular quarterly commission meeting at 9 a.m.
Thursday, Feb. 9, 2017 at the State Plumbing Commission office conference room, 308 S.
Pierre St., Pierre, South Dakota.

This meeting will conclude at approximately 2 p.m. Anyone interested in sitting in on any part or
all of this meeting for informational purposes is welcomed to do so.

Individuals needing assistance, special accommodations, or materials in an alternative format
pursuant to the American Disabilities Act should notify Nina Ripley prior to this public meeting at
605.773.3429.



